
A Highly Influential Group 
The National Panel of New Principals is the 
only program of its kind that is dedicated to 
elementary and middle-level principals in 
the first or second year of their principalship. 
As a panelist you’ll gain insights into how your 
experience compares with your peers throughout 
the nation and the resources and strategies that 
are proving most useful in areas ranging from 
instructional leadership to technology, parent 
engagement and more. 

At the same time you’ll impact the big picture. 
Panelists help to ensure that national policymakers 
and education leaders understand the “real” new 
principal experience so they can develop policies 
and professional development support that will 
truly make a difference. 

It’s the Best Hour You’ll Spend all Year
Six times during the school year, panelists are invited 
via email to answer a few brief online questions. The 
total time commitment for the entire school year 
is under one hour! (Less than 10 minutes per survey.)

Participants in the surveys receive:
• the popular Rise&Shine brief, summarizing the

results of each survey, and highlighting panelists’ 
best ideas

• a special thank you gift from NAESP or one of
our sponsors

Plus, panelists: 
• are recognized by NAESP in its award-winning

Principal magazine, online publications and
websites for their innovative approaches

• gain access to NAESP’s team of nationally
certified mentors to ask one-on-one questions

• receive a personalized National Panelist certificate
to display in their office

Panelist Qualifications
• Participants must be first- or second-year

elementary or middle-level principals.
• NAESP members and non-members are welcome.

Enroll Today!
Go to newprincipal.org and fill out the brief enrollment 
form. It’s that easy! Enrollments are accepted year-round. 

Questions? Email us at npnp@naesp.org 

To enroll, visit newprincipal.org

Calling New Principals Everywhere...

Become a Panelist on the National Panel of New Principals

“I loved being able to give my feedback, 
and to see the feedback of others. 

It let me know that I was on 
the right track as a new principal,
as well as giving me new ideas.”

SHERRY WATTS

MINEOLA ELEMENTARY, MINNEOLA, FL
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Using technology in your schools

These survey results reflect responses from nearly 600 new principals, from all 50 states. 

How equipped are your classrooms? 
Virtually all of your classrooms are 
connected to the Internet and: 

• 77% have a desktop computer 
• 44% have one or more 

laptop computers
• 32% have tablets such as 

iPads or Chromebooks
• 20% have digital media players 

such as Apple TV

TOPIC OF THE MONTH 

Achieving a 1:1 ratio – 
where every student 
has their own device – 
is seen as “essential” 
or “very important” 
to 66%  of you. 

Computer labs are the norm. 
86% of your schools have 
dedicated facilities where 
students regularly access 
computers and the Internet. 

Title I funding: Who gets it?
Overall, 74% of your schools receive federal funds from Title I, which can be used for tech purposes. 
Note: The percent is higher for rural schools, at 87%, versus 65% for urban or suburban schools.

What technology standards are in place? 
Virtually all of you (96%) report that specific written technology standards have been set for your students. About two-thirds have tech standards for teachers, but only 38% have established tech standards that apply to administrators.
When it comes to the Internet, you report that your schools are well connected!
94% report that your school has a high-speed broadband connection.

Today only 14% of your 
schools have a 1:1 ratio. 
Two-thirds of you report that 
classroom devices are shared 
by up to 10 students. Only 
1% report that no electronic 
devices are used in your 
classrooms.

Here 

come the 

smartphones!

BYOD is 

on the rise!20% of panelists 
report that at least 
half their elementary 
students now own their 
own smartphone. The
percentage is slightly higher for
students in suburban/urban schools. 
“Bring Your Own Device” is also
on the rise. 15% of schools actively 
encourage students to bring their
own laptops, tablets, and smartphones 
for classroom use, and another 23% 
allow them in special situations.


